

New Zealand – China Water Research Centre Lincoln University PO Box 85084, Lincoln University Lincoln 4647, Christchurch, New Zealand Email: hong.di@lincoln.ac.nz

30 August 2024

Dr Nan Liu
China Agricultural University
College of Grassland Science and Technology
China Agricultural University
Beijing 100193
P.R. China

Dear Dr Liu

RE: Invitation Letter

It is my pleasure to invite you and your colleague Dr Junyi Liang to attend the upcoming New Zealand - China Water Research Center face-to-face Workshop held at Lincoln University, Christchurch, New Zealand, between 18 – 24 November 2024.

In addition to attending this Workshop, we will arrange several face-to-face meetings to discuss potential collaborations.

I look forward to seeing you in Christchurch, New Zealand, in November 2024.

Yours sincerely,

Horgin Di

Professor Hong J Di, ONZM, FRSNZ, FNIAHS, FNZSSS

Professor of Soil and Environmental Science

Director of the New Zealand - China Water Research Centre

Head of Centre for Soil and Environmental Research

